
Lorton, VA - May 16, 2019 - Shirley Contracting Company, LLC (“Shirley”) joined representatives of Loudoun County 
and One Loudoun Holdings, LLC for a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the opening ofRiverside Parkway. The 
project was a $3.7 million change order to the $25 million Route 7/Ashburn Village Boulevard Interchange project in 
Ashburn, VA.  

Speakers at the event included James Zeller from the Virginia Department of Transportation, Loudoun County Board 
of Supervisors Suzanne Volpe (Algonkian), Ralph Buona (Vice Chair Ashburn) and Phyllis Randall (Chair-at-Large), 
and Bill May from One Loudoun. 

Shirley constructed a four lane, median divided roadway with a shared-use path on the north side of the road. In 
addition, a new traffi c signal was installed at the intersection of Ashburn Village Boulevard and Riverside Parkway. The 
completion of this short segment of road provides connection to Lexington Drive on the north side of Route 7. The light 
at Lexington Drive and Route 7 will be removed before year end relieving a critical choke point on Route 7. Lexington 
Drive will eventually be renamed Riverside Parkway. 
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